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e FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Hayward Area Recreation and Park District

H.A.R.D. launches a new website “HARD AT WORK”!

Park District develops and launches a website for residents to stay up-to-date on
planned parks and recreation facility improvements with funding of Measure F1.

Hayward, CA (October 10, 2017)

The Hayward Area Park and Recreation District has a launched a new website called “HARD AT WORK”
using a web-based platform and mobile app created by iCitywork Inc. The new website features
detailed information on the Park District’s new Capital Improvement Program (CIP) and provides
specific project information including a project description, budget, estimated schedule, plans and
photos, and assigned District project management contact information for each project.

The majority of projects included in the 2017-20 Park District CIP are funded by Measure F1 Bond for
Safe, Clean, Local Parks, which was overwhelmingly approved by voters in November 2016. The
“HARD AT WORK" website will serve as a public engagement tool to share information that is

important to the people we serve and put details of each project at the fingertips of the public.

Please visit www.haywardrec.org and find a link to this website under Latest News or Measure F1
webpage section.

For information about “HARD at Work” or the Measure F1 program call the H.A.R.D at (510) 881-6700
or visit www.haywardrec.org.
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